
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear Requester 

Thank you for your request for information dated 20 May 2019 about unilateral 
undertakings with developers. We have dealt with this under the Environmental 
Information Regulations 2004. 

Response 

The council holds the information requested and the answers to your questions are as 
follows: 

Please can you provide me with information on all Unilateral Undertakings between 
Camden Council and any developer awarded planning permission for sites of 9 or 
more dwellings that oblige the developer to provide any affordable, social rented, 
shared ownership or any form of Affordable housing provision to a Registered 
Provider (RP) from 1st January 2016 to the most recent data available. 

We can confirm we have not received any Unilateral Undertakings of affordable housing 
provision in relation to sites granted planning consent for 9 or more housing units since 01 
January 2016. 

Further Information: 

Why not check our Portal Open Data Camden before making a new request as your 
question may already be answered by a previous FOI response or in one of our many 
useful and interesting datasets.   

Your Rights 

If you are not happy with how your response was handled you can request an Internal 
Review within 2 months of this letter by email to foireviewx@xxxxxx.xxx.xx  or post: 
Information and Records Management Team, London Borough of Camden, Town Hall, 
Judd Street, London WC1H 9JE.  Please quote your case reference number.  If you are 
not satisfied with the Internal Review outcome you can complain to the Information 
Commissioner’s Office at casewxxx@xxx.xxx.xx   telephone  0303 123 1113, or post to 
Information Commissioner’s Office, Wycliffe House, Water Lane, Wilmslow, Cheshire, SK9 
5AF.  The ICO website www.ico.org.uk may be useful.   

Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
Peter Williams  
Information and Records Management Officer  

Information and Records 
Management 
Corporate Services 
London Borough of Camden 
Town Hall 
Judd Street 
London 
WC1H 9JE 

Phone: 020 7974 7857 
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